Date:

Mr Graham White, 
Solicitor,
Shropshire County Council, 
Abbey Foregate,
Shrewsbury.
SY2 6ND

Re -  Ludford Parish Council Boundary Review.

Dear Sirs,
I am a resident living in Ludford Parish and have become aware of the attempt by Ludlow Town Council to disband Ludford Parish and absorb it as a Ward of Ludlow Town Council. 
The article provided by Ludlow Town Council on the 28 March 2024, only talks about the financial requirements for the Town Council and nothing that relates to the financial wellbeing of Ludford Residents.  

I strongly object to the manner in which Ludlow Town Council has undertaken this decision without consulting Ludford residents. Proof, if any were needed, that the residents of Ludford Parish are of no consequence to them it’s only their precept that matters. 

This financial burden will impose unnecessary, additional costs and hardship on young families and retired people alike for the sole purpose of paying the bills to cover the budget that Ludlow has decided, which I had no say in.  This is not only for the present budget but for ever.  

I am content to remain within Ludford Parish and do not wish to belong to Ludlow town.

From:
Address:

Yours faithfully,
